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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Reference: Full School Return March 8th —We can’t wait!!! 
 
As you know, the government has stated that all primary school pupils are to return to school on March 8th, 
which is super news, as we can’t wait to welcome them all back!  If your child does have a shielding letter 
please let the office know and I will contact you personally to talk through your individual circumstances and 
how we can support your child with learning at home. 
 
As a school we will be continuing to carryout and enforce all the COVID safety measures we were carrying out 
in the autumn term: 
 Children will be remaining in class/year group ‘bubbles’ 
 Washing hands and anti-backing throughout the day 
 Eating our lunches in our bubbles  
 Wearing our PE kits to school on PE days  
 Socially distancing whenever on the school site 
 Staying with Parent/Carer while waiting to come in and once collected at the end of the day 
 Not playing on the outside equipment before or after school 
 Only 1 Parent/Carer per family dropping off and collecting each day 
 Parents/Carers wearing masks on school site unless they are wearing a medical exemption lanyard 
 
Breakfast club and after school care provision remains available and booking forms can be found online or out-
side main reception.  
 
In terms of start and finish times we will be returning to our original start times of 8.40am-8.55am for all children 
and 3.15pm-3.25pm pick up for all children. This means that from Monday 8th children may filter in at anytime 
from 8.40am-8.55am.  We ask that you use the same drop off and collection door that you were using in the 
autumn term please.  School gates will be locked at 9.05am and unlocked at 3.00pm.  
 
Children who remain in school uncollected by 3.30pm will be sent to the after school provision and can be col-
lected from the hall. There will be a charge of £2.00 for late collection and use of the after school care provi-
sion. If children remain after 4.15pm an additional charge of £5.00 will be made. We therefore kindly ask that 
Parents and Carers arrive promptly within the 3.15-3.25pm window of collection. 
 
Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact the main office and the school 
secretary will be only too happy to assist you.  
 
Take care and stay safe and please keep helping our community stay safe. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Miss Nicola Furnish  

Headteacher 


